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Dear Ian 

MPOC Change Requests May 2009 

1. Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the two proposed changes to the Maui 
Pipeline Operating Code (MPOC) Change Request proposed by MDL issued by the Gas 
Industry Company on 30 April and 21 May 2009. No part of our submission is 
confidential. 

2. Mighty River Power has no objections to the two changes to the MPOC as proposed by 
MDL concerning:-  

• The reduction in the time required to change the Negative and Positive Mismatch 
prices; or  

• A revised definition of “Payback Point”  

3 If you would like to discuss our views on the above matters in greater detail then 
please do not hesitate to contact me by email at jim.raybould@mightyriver.co.nz  or by 
phone on 06 348 7926. Alternatively you can contact Sharron Came, our Regulatory 
Strategist at sharron.came@mightyriver.co.nz or 04 460 4231. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jim Raybould 
Retail Gas Operations Manager 
 
cc: Sharron Came 

 5 June 2009 
 
Mr I Wilson 
Gas Industry Company 
Level 8, Todd Building 
95 Customhouse Quay 
PO Box 10-646 
Wellington 
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